
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Keeping Your Future Bright! 

 

 
September 29, 2015 
 
Delivered via RESS, Email, and Courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. 

EB-2014-0213 Applications for the Acquisition of Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. by Hydro One Inc.  
Draft Rate Order 

 
With respect to the September 28, 2015 OEB Staff comments on the Draft Rate Order (EB-2014-0213)   
Woodstock Hydro  confirms that  it is in agreement with the  changes made to the  Tariff of Rates and Charges. 
 
Two paper copies of this letter have been forwarded to your attention via courier and submitted through the 
Board’s RESS portal.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by Patricia EItel 
 
Patricia Eitel, CPA, CGA, P.Mgr 
Manager of Accounting and Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc: David Creery 
      Ross McMillan 
      Mark Rodger 
      Gord Nettleton 
      Intervenors 
  

16 Graham Street, PO Box 1598, Woodstock, ON N4S 0A8 
Telephone:  (519) 537-3488 Fax: (519) 537-5081 

www.woodstockhydro.com 
 
 


